

## THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 19, 2018

I send greetings to those celebrating National Surveyors Week.

Across America, professional surveyors fulfill an important role in the growth of our economy, the development of our infrastructure, and the daily functions of life. As someone who spent a career working with many highly trained and dedicated surveyors in the construction industry, I have great respect for the crucial work they do each and every day.

This week, our Nation honors the contributions and accomplishments of professional surveyors throughout American history, and we thank these hardworking men and women for their vision and dedication to the future of American greatness.

Melania joins me in sending our best wishes for a memorable week.

